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EAU CLAIRE, Wis. – Eau Claire County has launched its redesigned website, 

www.eauclairecounty.gov, developed in partnership with Revize, a leading government 

website agency known for their responsive and accessibility website solutions. The new site 

offers a modern, mobile-friendly experience, making it easier for residents to access 

information and services. 

 

Key features of the new website include: 

• Mobile-friendly design for seamless use on any device 

• Improved accessibility to support residents of all abilities 

• Streamlined navigation and upgraded search for quick access to information 

 

The year-long redesign focused on improving overall user experience while achieving cost 

efficiencies. It also moves the County closer to meeting new digital accessibility standards 

required for state and local governments. 

 

“This redesign is the result of months of collaboration and careful planning, with accessibility 

and user experience at the center of our work,” said Beth Martin, Marketing Specialist in the 

County’s Information Systems Department. “Our goal was to create a modern website that 

functions better for everyone—making it easier for residents to find information, access 

services, and connect with Eau Claire County from any device.”  The updated website reflects 

the County’s ongoing commitment to transparency, efficiency, and inclusive service delivery. 

 
### 

 
Incorporated in 1856, Eau Claire County’s mission is “To provide quality, innovative and 

cost-effective services that safeguard and enhance the well-being of residents and 

resources.” Covering 655 square miles in northwest Wisconsin, Eau Claire County 

government services touch those who live in the county, visitors and others in the 

Chippewa River Valley. For more information, visit our website at www.co.eau- 

claire.wi.us or go to our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/EauClaireCounty. 
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